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Land Use, Planning & Transportation Department . s Chat, 1023

South Dublin County Couneil

Telephone: 01 4149000 Fax: 01 4149104 Email: planninedepi@sdublincoco.ie

John O' Neill,

John O' Neill & Associates Architect & Interior Designers Ltd.

1, Irishtown Road
Dublin 4.

Date: 24-Jan-2023

PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT ACT, 2000 (as amended) AND PLANNING

Register Reference:

Development:

Location:

Applicant:
Submission Type:

Dear Sir/Madam,

REGULATIONS THEREUNDER

SD22A/0346

Mixed development consisting of 1 public house and 26 apartments. The
overall development will comprise the following; demolition of the existing
single storey public house (area 910sqm), construction of a 4 storey
apartment block within the footprint of the site (1267sqm) comprising of 26
apartments ( 4 one bedroom units, 22 two bedroom units) and smaller public
house at ground level (area 136sqm and total area 2717sqm), all apartments
have balconies/terraces. Car park for 12 cars (including 1 disabled space),
bin stores and bicycle stands at ground level. Communal areas include Ist
floor courtyard above carpark and 3rd floor roof terraces for apartments.
Streetscape proposals within site boundaries to facilitate and enhance the
public realm.

The Finches Public House, Finches Shopping Centre, Neilstown Road,
Clondalkin, Dublin 22, D22 H7X9

Old Nangor Road Ltd.

Additional Information

With reference to the above, I acknowledge receipt of Additional Information received 24-Jan-

2023.

If, following examination of the Further Information submitted, the Council determines that the
submission contains significant additional data, the applicant will be notified of the requirement to
erect a sitc notice and publish a notice in an approved newspaper, indicating that further
information has been submitted to the Planning Authority. These notices are available on the
Council website www.sdublincoco.ie or by request to the above number or by email to

planningdept@sdublincoco.ie.

Yours faithfully,
M. Dodrill

for Senior Planner




